
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Half term support from EIFA 
service 

 
 

Coffee and Chat drop-in sessions: 
 

Over Christmas the team will be running virtual Coffee and Chat drop-

in sessions. Please pop by if you feel you need to speak to someone. 

There will also be the opportunity to speak to a member of the team 

1:1 if this is needed, just let us know when you join 

                                            
Thursday 22nd December  
Friday 23rd December  

 
10am – 11am  
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